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5th September 2024 
 
Re: Parental Vehicles On School Sites 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
For the safety of all of our students, we kindly request that parents do not drive onto either site (East building or 
West building) to drop off or collect their children. 
 
Unfortunately, both sites become congested very quickly due to the amount of traffic that is currently driving on 
to the premises.   
 
Only parents who have children in the Special Provision Centre should be driving onto the site in the West 
building and dropping off/collecting at the farm entrance. 
 
There is a public car park close to the school at the Tesco site, where students can be dropped off and collected 
by parents.  The route to the school from this car park has safe crossing points for our students. 
 
Thank you very much for your support and co-operation in ensuring the safety of all of our students. 
 
 Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs S Taylor 
Headteacher 
 
 


